
From: Jacob Patterson
To: Gonzalez, Joanna
Subject: Re: Public comment for February 12, 2020 public hearing on CDP 13-19 / DR 2-19
Date: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 1:48:13 PM

Sure.

On Tue, Feb 4, 2020, 1:40 PM Gonzalez, Joanna <JGonzalez@fortbragg.com> wrote:

Jacob,

Do you want the email as public comment to explain the context of the pictures?

-Joanna

From: Jacob Patterson <jacob.patterson.esq@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 1:39 PM
To: Gonzalez, Joanna <JGonzalez@fortbragg.com>
Cc: Perkins, Scott <SPerkins@fortbragg.com>
Subject: Public comment for February 12, 2020 public hearing on CDP 13-19 / DR 2-19

 

Joanna,

 

Please add the attached historic aerials from Google Earth Pro as a public comment for the
February 12, 2020 Planning Commission public hearing on Coastal Development Permit
No. 13-19 / Design Review 2-19. I will be out of town and not in attendance in person on the
12th but wanted to participate in the public hearing by providing this additional relevant
information for the Planning Commission's consideration. The aerials show the location of
the project over time starting when the GP mill was still in operation through mill closure,
relocation of the demonstration chalet currently known as the "Crow's Nest" that was a
model chalet of one of the Union Lumber Company's subsidiary brands, and the eventual
removal of the greenhouses.

 

Regards,

 

--Jacob

Email correspondence with the City of Fort Bragg (and attachments, if any) may be subject
to the California Public Records Act, and as such may therefore be subject to public
disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.
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